
Mrs Lindsay Tuckwell 

Clarification of evidence provided on 27 May 2014 

In relation to page 6 of the transcript: 

At a meeting with Brookfields representatives on June 4 2014 I was told that all the previous money 
given to Brookfields by the WA government, for maintenance to the rail system, had been spent on 
maintenance and not one dollar was sent to Canada. Also Brookfields are currently investigating 
whether they will bill local governments or whether they will cover the cost of any future 
maintenance to rail/road crossings which are on Tier 3 lines.  
 
On June 4 2014 Brookfields representatives told me that they do not have a monopoly on steel 
sleepers. 
 

 


